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Just a Reminder . . .  

  UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 
12/07 ~ PEARL HARBOR DAY 
12/13 ~ HANUKKAH 
12/19 ~ CITY COUNCIL MEETING @ 6 
12/25 ~ CHRISTMAS DAY & 
01/01 ~ NEW YEARS’ DAY – CITY                               

OFFICE CLOSED   
 

 

Just to let everyone know, we now have two  
official notaries on staff at the City Office.   

If you need something notarized and don’t want  
to go all the way to town, then come by when  
the office is open and we can take care of you.   

 
 

Sewer Issues 
While all the residents and businesses in the City of Seneca are  

looking forward to having new sewer pipes, just a reminder that all 
previous and current rules for “things that don’t go down the drain”  

still apply.  The maintenance staff have noticed an increase of  
certain items that shouldn’t be flushed and kindly ask that it stop  

due to the increased backups in the sewer lines in town. 
Thank You!  


